
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Works location: Sturt Street Cutting, Townsville City 
 

Flyer delivery date: Tuesday 4 July 2023 

 

Townsville City Council is committed to providing and maintaining over $5.4B worth of 
community assets consisting of water and wastewater networks, bridges, drainage, roads, 
waste management, community facilities, sporting venues and more throughout our city. 
Through this commitment Council is conducting the following Sturt Street Cutting works: 

Works will involve the installation of netting, rock bolts and shotcrete. The rock bolts will be 
installed at specific locations utilising mobile drilling rigs. Netting and shotcrete in selected 
locations will be utilised in combination with the rock bolts to form a new stabilised rock face.  

The aim is to provide a sustainable protection barrier to the rock face that will significantly reduce 
the impact of future weather events to the cutting and the users of the cutting carpark. 

As part of this project, a closure of the city Inbound Lane will be in place along Sturt Street 
between the street boundaries of Fletcher Street to Blackwood Street. All inbound traffic will be 
shifted to the outbound lane, turning this dual lane into a two directional road throughout works. 
Road users are requested to adhere to all signage during the period works are occurring. 

The Sturt Street Cutting Stabilisation works including change of traffic conditions are 
scheduled to commence on Tuesday 11 July 2023 with expected completion in September 
2023 (weather and project conditions permitting).  

Council advises that the Sturt Street Cutting public car park will be closed throughout works with 
temporary free parking available within an allocated lot on Wally Tallis Way, adjacent 
Queensland Country Bank Stadium as highlighted overleaf.  

Works will involve: 

• Traffic control and temporary lane closure 

• Closure of the Sturt Street Cutting car park 

• Operation of machinery throughout the work zone 

• Installation of safety fencing 

• Noise, dust, vibrations, and flashing lights 

Council will maintain access for residents and businesses within this section of Sturt Street 
impacted via the required temporary lane closure. 

Normal work hours are 6am to 6pm Monday to Saturday. In exceptional cases, work may be 
required outside these hours. 

Council has appointed a local contractor to undertake these works. 

 

Contact: Ashley Schultz, Project Manager 
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Sturt Street Cutting Stabilisation Project 
  Community and Infrastructure Safety  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Alternative Parking Available at Wally Tallis Way 

Free alternative car parking 
available in the highlighted 
space below, accessible via 
Wally Tallis Way 


